
Southwest Federal Credit Union would like to wish you and your family a Happy and 

Healthy New Year! 

Winter January 

2019 

Newsletter  

 

Beware of Suspicious Activity!  
Remember do not leave checks, debit or credit cards, or any valuables in your car. 

 
Never give your Internet banking user names or passwords to anyone. 

 
Never send money to anyone you do not know through a money gram, a gift card, a re-loadable card, or a wire 
transfer. Do not give your personal pin number to anyone. If your card is lost or stolen, contact us as soon as 

possible.  
 

Mail theft is on the rise, please check your mail box daily! If you have ordered checks or are expecting a debit card 
and have not received your item within seven working days, notify us immediately.  

 
Be sure to shred old checks & account statements. Keep all financials in a safe and secured place. 

 
Visit our website, and look for the “Fraud Alerts” tab for more information. 

New Year’s Day 

January 1, 2019 

Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

January 21, 2019 

Presidents’ Day 

February 18, 2019 

Memorial Day 

May 27, 2019 

Independence Day 

July 4, 2019 

Labor Day 

September 2, 2019 

Columbus Day 

October 14, 2019 

 

 

Veterans Day 

November 11, 2019 

Thanksgiving Day 

November 28, 2019 

Christmas Day 

December 25, 2019 

 

Visit www.sfcunm.org to view our Notice of Your Financial Privacy Rights 

 Established in 1935  

The NMCUEF is a unique scholarship program formed 

through special legislation that allows credit unions to use 

abandoned funds for educational or charitable purposes. 

Since it was established in 1992, the NMCUEF has 

presented 1,721 scholarships for a total of $1,364,600 to 

students attending accredited vocational or technical schools, 

colleges or universities in New Mexico.  

Scholarship applications must be postmarked by Friday, February 22, 2019 and mailed to the New Mexico Credit 

Union Education Foundation. You can visit www.sfcunm.org/nmcuef for more information.  

Southwest Federal Credit Union 2019 Holiday Closures 



Your savings federally insured to at least 

$250,000 and backed by the full faith and credit 

of the United States Government. National 

Credit Union Administration, a U.S. Government 

Agency. 

Southwest FCU Automated Teller (PAT) 
 

(505) 243-3944  (800) 243-8991  

Southwest FCU 24/7 Live Member Service Line 
 

(505) 243-6751   (800) 880-7974 
www.sfcunm.org 

Locations 
 

 8111 Harper Rd. NE, Albuquerque 

 7600 4th St. NW, Los Ranchos de Albuquerque 

 111 S. Miller, Farmington 

This year we are adding some happy to the 
Holidays! 

 
Get a $100 Cash Reward for  

Every New Line You Switch to Sprint!  
This new exclusive cash rewards offer is our best 

one EVER! Now, as a credit union member, you 

can earn $100 for every line when you switch to 

Sprint®. 

 

Here’s how to sign up for Sprint cash rewards: 
 

   Become a Sprint customer 

 
Register at LoveMyCreditUnion.org/

SprintRewards.  
 

     Allow up to six to eight weeks to see cash 
rewards directly deposited into your credit union 

account! 

Non-Pin after hours Decline Line 
In US (888) 526-0404  

International (206) 352-4954 

Product Spotlight 

Planning for a vacation in 2019, or simply want to get 
prepared for the next Christmas Holiday? Take 

advantage of our Christmas and Vacation Club savings 
accounts! 

There is still time for you to skip your January loan 
payments! Call for more information! 

Southwest FCU Mobile App 
 

Apple App Store   Google Play Store 
SouthWestFCU   Southwest FCU 

Report a card lost/stolen after hours 
Debit Card  

In USA (800) 682-6075 & (888) 241-2510 

International (909) 941-1034 & (206) 352-4950  

Credit Card  

In USA (800) 682-6075 

International (206) 352-4950 

Financial Services Corner 

We hope you all had a Joyful Holiday 

Season with Family and Friends. A 

whole new series of our “Financial 

Wellness” Workshops have been 

redesigned for your enjoyment during 

2019. 

Topics vary, so please visit our website 

for the location, date and time. In the 

interim, please reach out to our financial services team lead by 

Jesus A. (Jay) Soto, LUTCF. 

Visit our website and search for Investment Services and 

experience a “True Professional”. 


